NEWHALL

PRIMARY ACADEMY

The children enjoyed the last week of term consolidating their learning and finishing off our
topics. In Geography this week the children enjoyed brining all the learning about the world
together to create their own globes. We have loved having and watching the chicks grow this
past half term however it is now fime they go to their forever home with Miss Sperrin. The chil-
dren have gained invaluable first hand learning experiences and were sad to say goodbye.
Well done to the children who have made Easter bonnets you all looked great.

Maths- We have continued to look at fractions this week focusing on unit and non unit frac-
tions and moving on to looking at equivalent fractions. The children have a clear idea around
fractions now and we will be moving onto measure after the break.

English- This week in English we finished our class book ‘Lost Happy Endings’, the children were
amazed when they discovered some of the true fairy tale endings and were pleased that the
mean witch in our story died.

Reminders:
-1st day back after half term: Tuesday 19th April

-We will be issuing Reading Records after Easter for you to log when you have read with your
child. More information is to follow about this.

-PE Monday and Thursday

-Library and spelling test Friday

- Library books have been collected for the holidays to be checked back into the system
Homework:

-Maths homework will be on Mathseed and the lesson number this week is (Lesson 148)

- Phonics/ SPaG homework and spellings set on Teams.

-Half term topic homework will be under Year 2 general teams.

-Please try and read with your child any books which you have at home over the holidays.

Thank you for your continued support and have a Happy Easter,
Mrs King and Miss Sperrin



